

June 2020

Dear Candidate,

## **Re: Teaching Assistant and MDSA**

Thank you for contacting us about this vacancy.

I have pleasure in sending you an application form and further information about the role.

Please read the important information enclosed before completing the application form.

Due to the current situation with the global Covid 19 pandemic, we are unable to offer visits to the school. However you can view more information about Elm Grove Primary School by visiting our school website at <a href="https://www.elmgrove.brighton-hove.sch.uk/">https://www.elmgrove.brighton-hove.sch.uk/</a>

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Louise Willard Headteacher